Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild
Day Meeting
March 9, 2006

Vice President Doreen Thornton called the meeting to order. Phyl made a
motion to approve the minutes as printed in the newsletter and Caryl seconded.
The minutes were approved. Irene corrected the date for the next board meeting
as printed in the newsletter to March 23rd. There was no old business to
discuss. March birthdays were recognized.

Newsletter — Let Marla know if not receiving the newsletter. There are some
problems still with printing the on-line newsletter.

Telephone — Myra (Day) reported that everyone was called or emailed.

Day Hospitality — For the March meeting we will go to the High Museum to
see the Quilts of Gee’s Bend and to Mary Mac’s for lunch.

Ways and Means — Dina thanked members for loosening deep pockets. Ott
light to be raffled at night meeting. Still can order Fons & Porter subscriptions.
Book fair in May. Sewing tote to be raffled at a later date.

Library — Robin Meyer reported that the committee is sorting, updating catalog
and donating items to book fair.

Publicity — Robin Meyer reported that website is being updated. The brochure
has been redone. We will exhibit quilts at the Douglasville Library in April.
Challenge Quilts 2006 — Robin Meyer said that we would draw inspiration
from 8” square of wrapping paper.

Sunshine — Joyce Hill undergoing treatment. Ann Coppinger moved to assisted
living. Virginia Bennett beginning treatment. Thanks for prayers for Queenie’s
sister.

Day Bee — Kathy Eck reported that day bees meet the third Thursday of each
month. The March 16t bee will be at Irene’s. The night bees have been
suspended for now.

Treasurer’s Report — Robin Banks gave report. Stands as read.

Community Service — Cathy Russo reported on suggestions: lap quilts or
walker bags for nursing home, ugly quilts for homeless, crayon quilts for Boys’
and Girls’ Club, baby quilts for Pregnancy Resource Center, blankie project for
Alzheimer’s patients, donation or raffle quilt, scholarship. Day group “voted” to
do the blankie project.

Quilt ‘Til You Wilt — Irene reported that the dates will be May 20t and July
29th,

Thank the Bank — Suggestions soon.

Programs —March night/dice game, April day/Gee’s Bend quilt show, April
night/program on borders by Norene Goard, May day/search for ugliest fabric,
May night/Linda Patton trunk show, June day/technique.

Membership — Denise reported 28 members present. Yvonne Smith is newest
member. April fat quarters are purple and/or green. March day fat quarter
winner was Barbara Stevens.

After Show and Tell the meeting was adjourned for the batik class by Taffy
McLaughlin.

Respectfully submitted, Sandra Wilson



